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Sponsor Statement
House Bill 260

“An Act relating to preventive care and disease management services for medical assistance recipients; and providing for an effective date.”

“An ounce of prevention is worth a pound of cure.”  Those were words most of us heard from our mothers or fathers when we were young.  Today, we have an opportunity to apply those words in a practical and economical sense.  House Bill 260 will open the door for those receiving Medicaid to participate in preventative care and disease management programs. 

Under the proposal, providers will be reimbursed for giving patients the option of learning and pursuing good health based on their personal history and risk factors.  Often if a condition is dealt with early on, a cure can be as simple as a life style change.  This could eliminate the need for extensive medical intervention later and will save money.

Preventative medicine is the basis for so much of our life style today from smoking cessation to reducing alcohol consumption. Currently, the Medicaid system does not permit, nor will it pay for preventative types of activity. House Bill 260 will give those using Medicaid the same opportunity to learn how to make changes in their lives that will help them live healthier.
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